
468  Hope  Street,
Providence,  B.I.

10  Dec.,  1912

Dr.  A.  LeBoy  Andrews,
324  College  Ave.,

Ithaca,  II.  Y,

Dear  Dr.  Andrews:

I  inclose  the  only  stem  of  the  Sphagnum  macro-

phyllum  from  Yaine  that  I  possess.  It  was  prowing  amongst

a  lot  of  other  Sphagna,  and  it  was  not  toticed  until  I  hepun

to  overhaul  the  material  to  dry  it.  It  was  collected,  as  I

recall  it  now,  while  on  a  sort  of  picnic  trip  where  most  of  the

collecting  had  to  he  done  hy  grabbing  a  quantity  of  stuff  and

rushinr  on  so  as  not  to  delay  the  party.  I  have  never  been

back  to  the  place  since.

Then  you  return  it  please  send  it  by  first  class  mall

as  that  is  about  the  only  kind  that  seems  to  come  through  on

time  during  the  Christmas  rush.

7  e  y  'y  t  ru  1  y  your  s,
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